
What’s New… 

August 2017 

 
 

 Village Hall drop box – Use our new drop box for after-hours service. The 

box is located to the right of the front doors.  

 

 Water bills were due July 27. Water bills can be paid in person at the Village 

Hall, or at the Fredonia branch of Port Washington State Bank. They can also 

be mailed to PO Box 159, Fredonia, or paid via credit or debit card on our 

website. There is a convenience fee for this service. 

 

 Village Hall will be closed on Monday, September 

4th for the Labor Day holiday. 

 

 Labor Day Holiday – trash pick- up will be on 

Saturday, September 9
th.

 

 

 School starts on September 5th.   Please be cautious of children and buses as 

they travel to and from school. 
  

 Fall Bookmobile Schedule - The Bookmobile will be in Fredonia on 

Tuesdays August 1
st
, 15

th
, and 29

th
. The bookmobile will make the following 

stops: 

Northern Ozaukee School District, 401 Highland Dr.  

11:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

Forest Haven, 400 Martin Ave.  

Stop & Drop 

Divine Savior Catholic School, 311 Fredonia Ave.  

12:30 P.M. – 2:15 P.M. 

St. John’s Lutheran Church, 824 Fredonia Ave. 

5:20 P.M. – 6:20 P.M. 

 

For more information, call 920-208-4900 ext. 315, or email 

bkmref@monarchlibraries.org. 

 

 NOSD Fall Metal Recycling Drive – Saturday, September 9, from 8:00 A.M. 

– 1:00 P.M. Drop your items off behind Ozaukee Middle School. 
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